
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La clinique médicale de Day to day member s of the 

Nurses at the clinic 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1 Ladies of the Madeline Church 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Madeline Sewing Center 

and Sewing School 

The sewing center has been in 

operation since 2004. This year 

three students graduate. The 

fashion show continues each 

July. 

 The ELCH women of the 

Madeline church will be also 

using the equipment to sew 

school uniforms from a small 

grant contributed by LMA. They 

continue to use the rooms for 

bible study and as a kitchen for 

church gatherings. 

Needs for the sewing center are 

cupboards, a propane gas stove, 

locked storage units, thread, 

crotchet thread, yarn, church 

kitchenware, utensils, plates 

and silverware and more space. The Sewing Students preparing for 

finals! Non electric sewing machines 

continue to be used. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lords Work in the North District of Haiti. ELCH Pastor Eliona Bernard and Pastor 

Salvhus of LMA MN North teach Lay Leadership and Seminary Students under a Mango tree 

while primary school is in session. 

Pastor Bernard’s Tap Tap 

After church many of the 

church members get a ride 

home, some walk 

 2-3 miles to church 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Madeline School in Cap-Haitian 

 Finals week in June 2010 

The Madeline School/Church and Sewing 

Center and some of our Madeline School 

teachers 

We are so happy and proud to have dedicated 

teachers! 

They are educating Haiti’s Future 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

The Adopt a Student Program is important in reaching the 

goal of keeping Haitian Children in School. We are so happy 

many of you have chosen to adopt a student but we still do 

not have enough to cover the cost of the many needy 

families in the area nor teacher wages from year to year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lori Salvhus teaches English to Seminary Students and others in the 

Madeline Community June 2010 

Learning English is a huge opportunity. Lori had 

over 30 students this past June some returning for 

the third year. To the right Lori with a wonderful 

Peace plant at the Bernard’s home. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photos of Cap- Haitian  


